
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the 

Center Harbor Energy Committee 
September 5, 2013 

 

 

 

In attendance: Chris Johnson, Chris Williams, Cassandra Bradley and selectmen 

representative Richard Drenkhahn. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:09. 

 

Municipal Renovations –Final Inspection took place with GDS on 8/29. Results to 

follow. Committee members present toured the building including the new police 

department w/ Chief Mark Chase. Still many loose ends to be addressed, including user 

instruction/education for control systems (t-stats, lighting, ventilation).  

 

Fire Station improvements – Reviewed RFP. Chris W suggested that that an alternative 

for finished drywall be added. Committee agreed to add this to the document. There was 

a discussion about a couple of vent holes from the attic over the bathrooms was exposed 

to the fire station. The wall they are in and the brick wall ajoining the hallway are not 

insulated. These items may need to be added to the RFP. 

 

Recruiting additional committee members – should request interest through e-mail 

distribution list. 

 

Street lighting – No updates 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35. 

   

Next meeting is scheduled for October 3 2013 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted – Chris Johnson September 17, 2013 

 


